
BREASTFEEDING INTRODUCTION ESSAY HELPER

These are vital questions to be answered when one wants to pursue breastfeeding with their child. Breastfeeding by
definition is â€œthe method of feeding a baby.

Breastfeeding is prescribed to start inside of the main hour of a child 's life and it be permitted as frequently
and as much as the infant needs. Many would agree that being a mother is the hardest but most rewarding job
a women will ever have. Refer to www. I know everyone has their own options and beliefs of what is better
for their baby, and most parents think what they are doing and how they are doing things is the best way for
their baby. I am absolutely for breastfeeding in public Further, breastfeeding lowers the chances of developing
diseases such as breast cancer, ovarian cancer, and osteoporosis. One of the most important decisions a woman
must make is how they plan on feeding their child. Unfortunately, it might be difficult for some mothers to get
the hang of the technique right away, and they might stop trying and simply give their infant formula, like the
my patient did with her first baby. This ensures that the child receives the breast milks, which is rich in
protective factors as it reduces infant mortality. There are many studies that suggest breastfeeding newborns
will improve their cognitive development and will score higher on an intelligence quotient IQ test than being
formula-fed Each mother has their own preferred feeding technique, some of whom chose to use more than
one feeding method depending on the situation. Mothers should feel free to breastfeed whenever they need to
but they should consider using a nursing cover to conceal the breast while feeding. It may seem hard for
mothers to think about only breast-feeding their baby because they need to return to work. The importance of
breastfeeding is supported by the attachment theory that shows how it contributes to a healthy mother-infant
relationship Breastfeeding supporters include peers, counselors, and lay individuals who are trained to support
mothers and their children. Some mothers are very passionate about breastfeeding; while there are just as
many mothers who are very persistent about the fact that breastfeeding is just not for them. For some mothers
breastfeeding is not a viable option for reasons such as lactation issues, busy schedules, and secondary
caregivers Health Psychology. Although, that too is important. This is because our society has been shaped to
see breast only as sexual objects as well as an insufficient amount of educating on breastfeeding being done.
This helps the mother overcome inhibitions over breastfeeding and embrace breastfeeding as a preventive care
measure World Health Organization. Thus, whether attachment parenting is acceptable or not has been long
debated, and its controversy can lead to some oppositions A trained observer should evaluate breastfeeding
within 24 to 48 hours after delivery and at a follow-up visit 48 to 72 hours after mother and baby leave the
hospital. Breastfeeding is recognized throughout the world as the preferred method of feeding infants due to its
health benefits and nutritional quality. Breastfeeding delays the return of menstruation. Almost everyone will
suggest that breastfeeding has many benefits.


